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Daisy Class

Zoolab

We had such a fantastic day on 
Monday when Anna from 
Zoolab joined us with her 
rainforest stories and her  

animal friends! Information and 
photos can be found on the 

school newsletter today! Well 
done Daisies, we were so proud 

of your behaviour! 

Daisy Clothing

We have a number of Daisy 
T-shirts and jumpers 
available to buy for a 

discounted price! Please see 
the Daisy Team if you are 
interested in purchasing. 

Colours and Patterns

The jungle is so full of bright and 
exciting colours and patterns! Some 
of us had a go at making repeating 
patterns similar to the tiger and 

zebra stripes! See if you can spot a 
repeating pattern when you are out 

and about or maybe have a go at 
making one yourself! (We used two 

alternating colours. You could extend 
your child by using three colours)

Jungle time!

Daisy Class has been 
transformed into a jungle as we 

creep, wade, stomp and hiss 
our way through this exciting 
topic! With the children, we 

designed and created the role 
play area, using their 

imaginative ideas to bring the 
theme to life!

Next week

We will be introducing our 
first 'sound of the week'

's' for ssssssnake!

We will also be exploring 
rhyme with the help of lots 
of lovely books, songs and 

poems! 

Elmer

We were so excited that 
Elmer came to visit Daisy 

class this week and we had so 
much fun learning about 

colours, patterns and shapes 
with him. We even created 
our own patterned Elmer's 

too! 


